
IS PROUD TO PERSONALLY INVITE YOU
TO A SPECIAL SCREENING OF

FOLLOWED BY A 
PANEL DISCUSSION AND RECEPTION 

FEBRUARY 28TH

SCREENING 4PM

PANEL & RECEPTION 5-7PM

PARLIAMENT HILL - OTTAWA 

Please join us as we wrap up our successful cross-country  
MILK Educational Program featuring the impactful documentary, 

“MILK: Born Into This World”, by award winning Director Noemi Weis.

Our workshops equipped parents and health care providers with 
practical tools to handle emergencies and mitigate commercial 

influence on infant feeding decisions. 

PANELISTS
•	 Noemí Weis, Filmmaker
•	 Cathy Steeves, Executive Director, United Way Fort Mcmurray & Wood Buffalo
•	 Heather Heinrichs, President, Midwives Association of the  

Northwest Territories
•	 Stephanie George, Indigenous Midwife and Lactation Consultant
•	 Laurie Twells, Associate Dean, Faculty of Medicine, Memorial University
•	 Raphaelle Petitjean, Executive Director, Mouvement allaitement du Québec

We need your participation to protect maternal and infant health and improve 
infant food security during emergencies and every day. 

DON’T MISS IT!
RSVP by Monday February 26 to  

Michelle Pensa Branco - michelle@safelyfed.ca
Refreshments will be served.  

Please also invite your MP and their staff to join us. 

www.milkhood.com 

https://vimeo.com/119580864
mailto:michelle%40safelyfed.ca?subject=MILK%20Feb%2028%20Screening%20RSVP
https://milkhood.com/

